
Important dates for your diary 

 

 

23 May—Y3/4 Acorn Athletics   

Festival @ Wansdyke School 

24 May—Pentecost Day             

Experience 

26 May—End of Term 5. FOWAS 

own clothes day—see poster for 

donation ideas 

5 June—Y1/3/6 road safety visitors 

in school 

12/13 June—Y6 Bikeability 

 

 

Attendance 

Highest attendance:  

Discoverers 98.5%  

Lost learning: 62.5 hours  

 

 

 

@WestAshtonCofE  

 

West Ashton C of E Primary School | Facebook  

We are on Facebook! Please like our page.   

News and Events 

 

Friday 19th May 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Today in our Celebration Collective Worship we  
celebrated  wisdom.  Everyone was thanked for 
showing wisdom this week—Evan in Explorers,   
Ollie in Shooting Stars, Leo in Discoverers and  
Owen in Voyagers.  

Congratulations to them all.  

 

 

 

Reminder 
 

The library is open after school on Tuesday and Friday. 

 

We also congratulated Lola who brought her dance trophy in to 
show us.  She came first in one dance and placed second in two 
others. It was a very exciting weekend. 

https://www.facebook.com/WestAshtonSchoolWilts
mailto:%3ca%20href=%22https://twitter.com/Westashtoncofe?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%22%20class=%22twitter-follow-button%22%20data-show-count=%22false%22%3eFollow%20@Westashtoncofe%3c/a%3e%3cscript%20async%20src=%22https://platform.twitter.com/widgets.js%22%20charset




Trowbridge Youth Parliament has been planning an event called 

Heroes and Villains and involves a 2km fun run. If you would like  

to participate in the fun run, see the poster outside the office and 

scan the QR code.   Registration is free. 

 

On 25 June, the run will start at 10:00 in Trowbridge Park and if 

you would like to, you can show up at 9:45 for  a warm up.   

 

Don’t forget your costume—see you there! 

 

Elsie & Thalia 

 

PS we are running a stall so hopefully see everyone there even if 

you’re not running. 



News from the classes: 

Shooting Stars: We have been using number lines for adding and taking away in maths. In PE we have been practicing our jumping. We have 
been writing about knights.  

Explorers: In Year 2 we are happy we got SATs finished. We are enjoying learning fractions in maths and have been enjoying reading the book 
Matilda. In RE we have been writing our own prayers about what is important to us. Year 1 have been creating stories and Year 2 have been 
learning about similes all linked to a short film called ‘Adventures Are The Pits’. In PE we have been learning to use a tennis racket; some of us 
have some really good tennis ball skills. In music we have been learning to play a tune on the glockenspiels.  Fynn and Imogen 

Discoverers: This week in Discoverers Class we made our own compasses in Science using magnets, we used our understanding of magnets and 
compasses to help find the treasure on the field. We have also been planning a non-chronological report based on the cats from the story Varjak 
Paw. In Music we created our own Viking notation using quavers, crotchets and minims.   

Voyagers: This week, Voyagers have been writing their ecosystem reports. We got to chose which ecosystem we wrote about such as deserts, 
mountains or taiga. They are A3 size and have to include facts and decoration.  Year 5 have been learning about decimal multiplication and divi-
sion by 10, 100 and 1000.  Year 6 have been designing and planning their own theme parks  with a budget of £4million. With a partner, they have 
to decide on rides, amenities, bins, benches and paving.  They can not overspend! 

In music, we are practising in groups ready to perform.  We have had to create the music with a production in mind.  In science, we have been 
drawing and writing about the lifestyles of a plant and learning about the parts of a flower.  Thalia, Abigail, Isabel & Elsie 

 
 

Parking: 
 
Following previous work with local residents and the police, for ease in the morning we operate the stop and drop system where 
you can  pull in on the yellow zig zags and your child/children can jump out.  Please remember that you are not allowed to park or 
exit your car in this zone but we can help open/close doors if needed.   
 
Please do not stop/park on any of the solid white lines at anytime as this blocks the drives of the local residents.  Thank you for 
your support. 

Incredibly, we have just one week left of Term 5.  On Wednesday, each class will be participating in our Pentecost Experience Day—stories, 
music and art.  We will put together a display at the start of Term 6 in the hall after school for you to come and see.  Date tbc. 

Best wishes, 

Alex Blake-Thwaite 



 

National Online Safety Update 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

Voyagers—

Trowbridge library 

book club 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 



  

 

 

 


